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Senator Abetz provided in writing 
 
 
Question 
 
Budget cuts and impact on staffing and processing of agreements 
 
How many meetings have been held with the CPSU in relation to agency redundancies? 
 
 
Answer 
 
The Workplace Authority has provided the following response: 
 
The Workplace Authority has met with the CPSU on one occasion, 27 February 2008, to 
specifically discuss redundancies.  During negotiations surrounding the Authority’s Collective 
Agreement (CA) a number of meetings were held during which the subject of excess or 
potentially excess staff and redundancies was discussed as part of the wider CA agenda. 
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